
craig w. Wendland 
Attorney at Law 
Dingle, Wendland & Mellum, Ltd. 
P.O. Box 939 
Rochester, MN 55903 

December 13, 1991 

Re: A-4701 Rochester (Garton Petition; 4.6 acres) 

Dear Mr. Wendland: 

The Municipal Board has had the above-entitled file pending for a 
considerable time. City ordinance has not been received. The Municipal 
Board will take no further action on the above-described annexation. 

The Municipal Board is, therefore, closing this file. 

PDL:ry 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 

cc: Bob Ryan, Olmsted County Auditor 
Gary Donovan, Rochester Township Clerk 
Carole Grimm, city Clerk 
Judy Kay Scherr, Deputy Clerk 
Mn Department of Transportation 


